

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

Monday September 19, 2016

Chair and Members
Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

RE: Middlesex-London Board of Health Vacancy

Dear Colleagues:

As you know, we accepted the resignation of Councillor Stephen Turner from the Middlesex-London Board of Health at our Municipal Council meeting on 31 May 2016.

I write to advise that I will be bringing forward a motion at Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee to fill the current vacancy on the board, which must be filled by a Councillor from the City of London.

Regards,

Jesse Helmer

Councillor, Ward 4